From: Francis Pham

To: Sean Gallegos

Cc: Nick Zornes; Yvonne Dupont

Subject: Fwd: Letter of Support for 530 Valencia Dr
Date: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 11:14:34 AM
Hi Sean,

I believe There are 2 additional letter that we don’t see posted. Can you added these to the
agenda?

Here is 2 of 2.
- Francis

Begin forwarded message:

From: Shobita Thomas <shobita.thomas@gmail.com>
Date: October 19,2022 at 11:11:27 AM PDT

To: Francis Pham <francis@toposarchitects.com>
Subject: Fwd: Letter of Support for 530 Valencia Dr

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Carolyn Miller <ckpmiller502(@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Jul 18, 2022 at 11:25 PM

Subject: Letter of Support for 530 Valencia Dr

To: sgallegos@losaltosca.gov <sgallegos@losaltosca.gov>

CC: Shobita Thomas <shobita.thomas@gmail.com>

Hello Sean,

My husband Don and I met Shobita Thomas on Sunday, July 17 and invited her to
show us the plans she and her husband have submitted for their remodel at 530
Valencia. We have owned our home at 502 Valencia Drive since 1973, and seen
many changes to our neighborhood and town. But in all those years no home
owner has ever cared enough to reach out to us neighbors to ascertain their
remodel plans were agreeable like Shobita and Esteban have done. Previously
they and their architect had hosted a neighbor invite to review their original

plans. I think their home will look very nice in our neighborhood and its
uniqueness should continue to enhance our street with diversity and good taste.

I appreciate the Thomas/Kozak desire to landscape for privacy and their concern
that the neighbors will be buffered from their active family life.


mailto:francis@toposarchitects.com
mailto:sgallegos@losaltosca.gov
mailto:nzornes@losaltosca.gov
mailto:ydupont@losaltosca.gov
mailto:ckpmiller502@gmail.com
mailto:sgallegos@losaltosca.gov
mailto:sgallegos@losaltosca.gov
mailto:shobita.thomas@gmail.com

Like our next door neighbors the Wangs who plan to return to Los Altos in 2024
so their son can attend our excellent LAHS, we hope 530 Valencia construction
can be completed by then so their daughter might also begin high school here.

Thank you for helping to expedite their plans, for our community needs people
like this caring, involved family. And we look forward to have them move in!

Carolyn Miller

502 Valencia Dr., Los Altos

(650) 941-2181 h

Sent from Mail for Windows
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